
  

1st call for proposals – Governance projects 

Eligibility check results 

11/08/2022 

Project 
acronym 

Project 
priority 

Project priority and 
specific objective 

Project mission Project type Eligibility 
assessment 

MEDISEC MED 
Governance 

3.1: Other actions to 
support a better 

cooperation 

Strengthening an 
innovative sustainable 

economy 

Thematic Community 
Project 

Eligible 

Unit-bridge MED 
Governance 

3.1: Other actions to 
support a better 

cooperation 

Strengthening an 
innovative sustainable 

economy 

Thematic Community 
Project 

Eligible 

MEDTRAGE 
MED 

Governance 

3.1: Other actions to 
support a better 

cooperation 

Strengthening an 
innovative sustainable 

economy 

Institutional Dialogue 
Project Eligible 

STC 
MED 

Governance 

3.1: Other actions to 
support a better 

cooperation 

Enhancing sustainable 
tourism 

Thematic Community 
Project Eligible 

GOV 4 MED 
MED 

Governance 

3.1: Other actions to 
support a better 

cooperation 

Enhancing sustainable 
tourism 

Institutional Dialogue 
Project Eligible 

Go4Med Nature MED 
Governance 

3.1: Other actions to 
support a better 

cooperation 

Protecting, restoring 
and valorising the 

natural environment 
and heritage 

Institutional Dialogue 
Project 

Eligible 

GoMED! 
MED 

Governance 

3.1: Other actions to 
support a better 

cooperation 

Strengthening an 
innovative sustainable 

economy 

Institutional Dialogue 
Project Eligible 

EUCLID 
MED 

Governance 

3.1: Other actions to 
support a better 

cooperation 

Promoting green living 
areas 

Institutional Dialogue 
Project 

Eligible 

TCP3 
MED 

Governance 

3.1: Other actions to 
support a better 

cooperation 

Promoting green living 
areas 

Thematic Community 
Project 

Eligible 

MBCC 
MED 

Governance 

3.1: Other actions to 
support a better 

cooperation 

Protecting, restoring 
and valorising the 

natural environment 
and heritage 

Thematic Community 
Project Eligible 

Pro.Re.Va. TCP 
MED 

Governance 

3.1: Other actions to 
support a better 

cooperation 

Protecting, restoring 
and valorising the 

natural environment 
and heritage 

Thematic Community 
Project Eligible 

GoFORgov MED 
Governance 

3.1: Other actions to 
support a better 

cooperation 

Strengthening an 
innovative sustainable 

economy 

Thematic Community 
Project 

Eligible 

DISENTANGLE 
MED 

Governance 

3.1: Other actions to 
support a better 

cooperation 

Promoting green living 
areas 

Institutional Dialogue 
Project 

Eligible 

 


